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I am writing in strenuous opposition to HB 3075. This is bill is an obvious attempt by 

the Democrat supermajority to potentially circumvent the circuit court decision on 

Ballot Measure 114, which Judge Raschio ruled unconstitutional. Yes, the Appeals 

Court disagreed last week. But HB 3075 seems to have been drafted in case the 

state loses either in the State Court system or with the Federal case. Oregon 

Democrats are determined to infringe upon Oregonians right to bear arms, at any 

cost, despite the fact that NONE of the provisions of either BM 114 or HB 3075 will 

make anyone in this state safer. The only outcome of these attempts will be to make 

it more difficult for law abiding Oregonians to buy legal weapons. In some cases, 

these roadblocks will COST lives. Do you not understand that criminals WON’T use 

your onerous “permit to purchase” process? You help criminals by making it more 

difficult for citizens to protect themselves.  

 

 Vote NO.  

 

 


